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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: JENNIFER & JEFF SMITH <jjleesmith@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 4:57 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: FW: License App Notification/Green Mill

 

From: JENNIFER & JEFF SMITH 
Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 4:55 PM 
To: LH-Licensing@ci.st.paul.mn.us 
Subject: License App Notification/Green Mill 
 
Dear DSI department,  
 
We received the letter regarding Green Mill’s application for a license (#20130005371).  We are writing to notify you of 
our objection to the third condition that has been requested to be removed, i.e., “no expansion of bar seating – 
currently there are approximately nine (9) seats.”  As neighbors of Green Mill, we do not support removal of the limit on 
bar seating. Particularly if we do not know the intended number of new bar seating that is being planned.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jeff and Jennifer Smith 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 
 


